
 

 
   

    
   

 

         
     

   
      

     
    

        
       

    
      

  

    
        

              
         

 

   
              
 

Will Carleton Academy 

2001 W. Hallett Rd, Hillsdale, Ml 49242 • 517-437-2000 • WillCarletonAcademy.com • Tuition-Free K-12 

February 26, 2024 

Dear Will Carleton Academy Families, 

Happy Monday! The last Monday in February; where is the time going? The sunny days this weekend were 
sure wonderful. I hope you were able to feel that sunshine on your face. 

A March calendar is included in your mailer today. Hard to believe, but it is true! The month looks very busy 
with lots of exciting events. Please let the WCA office know if you have questions about any event listed; we 
are here to help! 

March brings March is Reading Month activities to campus as the main hallway will proudly display a 
large BINGO board to allow classes to compete for all types of challenges this month. What is the prize you 
wonder? Classes will be working to earn selections for their classroom libraries! I will keep all the Monday 
Mailer letter readers up to date on what classrooms are earning. It should be fun! 

Speaking of a BINGO board, don't forget that we are kicking off March is Reading Month with Book 
BINGO tomorrow evening in the gym. If you haven't RSVP'ed and want to join this preschool through 6th 

grade family event, please call the office by 9:00 am Tuesday morning to be included. We'd love to have you I 
Admission is a new or gently used book for the prize table and the BINGO begins at 6:30 pm. Hope to see you 
there! 

Leap Day is Thursday, February 29th and to Leap into March is Reading Month on campus, all preschool 
through 8th grade students are invited to dress in green, or dress as their favorite book character, for this 
celebration. Sounds like a fun day to me! 

Let's gear-up and show our Green and Gold support to the varsity boys' basketball team as they play 
their first district game on Wednesday, February 28th in Litchfield. Save the hair and face paint for 
another day, but wear your best cougar spirit wear to show support for the team! We will do the same next 
Monday for the girls' team as their district game will be in Concord on Monday, March 4th . Check the Cougar 
News for details about tickets for both contests. 

Have a wonderful week! We will be sure to work well to finish February strong and be extra prepared to 
welcome March. Our goal will be to see the good in each situation! And as I tell the students most days, it is a 
good day to have a good day! 

Be well, 

c�V r 
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